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Greetings Nobles and Ladies, 

Summer is finally here and
with it plenty of opportunities
for fun and fellowship. 

First is we have our Parrot-
head Pie Auction set for after
the June 2nd meeting. Come
dressed in your best Jimmy
Buffett garb so we can kick
summer off with some fun.

It’s easy to dream of daiquiris, cheeseburgers and
spending the day on the beach when listening to Buffett.
So if you are worried you wouldn’t know what to wear to a
Jimmy Buffett concert, think like you are going to spend
some time on the beach getting a whole bunch of nothing
accomplished. 

We will be having brats and burgers at the meeting and
the cost is $10. For the auction, bring your favorite pie,
cake or bars, and be prepared to bid on something
delicious. Lady Stephanie will have something special up
for auction so come prepared to bid and help out our
operations fund. 

This year, I also ask you bring someone new to the
meeting. As much as I like raising funds to help Beja, I like
it even more when we have the opportunity to show
people how much fun we can have. Let’s showcase what
sets the Shrine apart, the fun we have. 

Secondly, a huge thank you to our High Priest and Prophet
Tom Pflugardt for planning the first Cornhole Tournament
Carnival at 2 p.m. on Sunday, June 13. This is a chance to
bring the family and friends out for a day of fun at Beja.
There will be a bag toss tournament with a $25 buy in for
each team. Winner takes all. I’ve had lots of fun this spring
playing bag toss with some Nobles in preparation for the
big tournament at Imperial in July. 

What we are missing is a little friendly competition to
crown a champion. There will also be some little games for
all ages for chances to win a few prizes. 

Because we like to grill in the summer, brats and burgers
will be served, and the cash bar will be open. 

Lastly, inside this issue you will find an invitation to the
Potentate’s Ball Oct. 9 in the Alley at Hotel Northland. This
is a chance to wear a fun tux, play some table games, with
the chance to win prizes, bowl a few frames, and eat some
BBQ. 

The cost is $55 per person, and we do have a block of
rooms available at the hotel. But I encourage you to book
now, as they are limited. More information is available on
the invitation. 

Thank you for everything you do to help support Beja, and
let’s make this summer one to remember.  

Fraternally,  Ill. Sir Ben Rodgers
Beja Potentate 2021

Continued in next column

At this date we are planning to attend the Father's Day
Parade in Chilton on June 20th. The Manawa Rodeo
Parade on July 3rd.  De Pere's Memorial Day Parade has
been cancelled.

The Midwest Shrine Association (MSA) meeting is in Sioux
City, Iowa August 11th thru Saturday August 14th.

Please respond to me at 920-419-1977 if you are able to
attend any of these dates.  We appreciate your support.
Just a reminder if you have not paid your Club dues please
do so ASAP.  Dues are still $10.00 annually.  Thanks a
ride.

Fraternally,  Dennis M. Korth, P.P., President

SuperTrykeSuperTryke



Bow Ties, 
Blackjack, 
and BBQ!

Join us for the Beja 2021 Potentate’s Ball from 5-11  
p.m., Saturday, Oct. 9 in The Alley at Hotel Northland 

in downtown Green Bay. 

Your ticket includes a BBQ dinner, Spotted Cow on 
tap, access to games with chances to win prizes. 

Dress is tuxedos and bow ties for the men and dresses 
for the ladies. 

Cost is $55 per person. RSVP to Ann at 920-498-1985 
by Sept. 1. Limited rooms are available, to book call 
Jessica at 313-799-0609 and mention Shriners Ball.
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Eugene Reece  . . . . . . . . .2016
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PAST POTENTATES

I remember when I was a child,
I used to have contests with
my friends to see who had the
biggest muscles. What a sight
that must have been. A bunch
of kids sitting in a circle flexing
their arms as best they could to
show how strong they were. As
a grown up (I use that term
loosely), I still find myself
having those same contests
with children in my life. It’s
something so simple that
brings so much joy.

As I have gotten older though, I have forgotten how many
of the simple things made me happy. I started thinking
about the weight that adult life adds to us and stopped
focusing on just having a little fun. As Shriners, we tend to
be able to have a little more fun than most but we still have
those days that get us down. It could be an argument,
forgetting to get gas, or even just waking up on the wrong
side of the bed, but it happens regardless.

It’s ok, nobody is going to think less of us for having a
tough day. And in most cases it won’t take long before we
forget we even had a bad day, much less why it happened
in the first place. If you think about it, I am sure that you
can remember having a tough day at some point without
remembering why. But we still made it through and here
we are. In the grand scheme of things, I bet it didn’t really
even affect you much.

On those days it’s important to do something childish and
fun. Go back to something you did as a child, skip rocks,
have a muscle size contest with a coworker, or get some
ice cream. Because that little bit of childishness can bring
out so much joy that those bad days will go away fast.
Even if it doesn’t and the day seems to last forever. Be
proud of yourself for making it through. There is a new day
tomorrow and another chance to do something fun.

Yours in the faith,  
Rev. Will MacKay

Beja Bugler Articles
Your Submissions should 

be sent to: vickic93@centurytel.net
Articles are due on the 10th of each month
The Bugler is produced monthly electronically and

placed on Beja’s website. 



         

   

News from Shriners
Hospital Chicago

Shriners Hospitals for Children 

The Board of
G o v e r n o r s
awarded Imperial
Sir James ‘Jim’
Smith an Honorary
Emeritus for his
years as our
hospital liaison. He
is shown here with
Matt Thomann,
secretary of the Chicago board.

SHC-Chicago hosted the Joint Boards while they were in
the Chicago area for their Spring meeting. The Joint Board
was given a presentation and a tour of the facility.

The Midwest Market Initiative continues to move forward.
This initiative is to bring the Shriners facilities in Chicago,
St. Louis, and Twin Cities together to optimize services.
Mark Venable of the St. Louis hospital has been appointed
as the Midwest Human Resources Director. Business
Development will be the next area realigned. There will be
one Midwest business development director for all three
sites. Once this position is in place a determination will be
made on the number and specific candidates for liaisons
for each of the areas.

The new telehealth program, ViTel Net, went live on April
15th and the first patient visit took place during the week
of April 24th. SHC-Chicago is one of four test sites for the
new system.

Outpatient clinic visits (including telehealth) are at pre-
COVID levels and the time to the next available exam is
within thirty days for most service lines. The community
outreach is beginning to attend in-person functions.

Shriners Hospitals for Children is serving more kids in
more places and providing the most amazing care
anywhere. If you know of a child who could benefit from
our services, ask the family to call SHC-Chicago at (773)
385-KIDS (5437), or call the national number, (800) 237-
5055.

It is an honor and privilege to serve as your
representatives to Shriners Hospitals for Children –
Chicago.

Submitted by,  
John Sage PP - Member, SHC-Chicago Board
Gary Fehl - Member, SHC-Chicago Board 
Cliff Johnson - Associate Member SHC-Chicago Board 

Stay Informed about all events at Beja
Shrine and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com

The fruit trees are in full bloom so that means the parade
season is about to begin. June will find your Kops at Chilton
on June 20th, parade starts at 11 AM and Reedsville on
June 27th, parade starts at 11:30 AM. 

We really appreciate going down the parade route and
seeing people from Shrine, Lodges  and other Masonic
Units supporting us by waving their arms and hollering at us. 

If you are a Shriner and do not belong to a Unit you are
missing part of what a Shriner is about. The fellowship and
comradeship is really great. Please consider joining a club
or unit NOW. We need you!!!

6/20 - Chilton ..............................................................11 am
6/27 - Reedsville ...................................................11:30 am
7/03 - Manawa ...........................................................10 am
7/24 - Winneconne................................................10:30 am
9/11 - Weyauwega......................................................?????

Fraternally, Dick Andres, Chief Kop 
andresdt@att.net or 920-358-7195

Peninsula Shrine Club
“The Club with Class”

GARY FEHL – PRESIdENt

Greetings Nobles and Ladies,

The Peninsula Shrine Club will meet for the June meeting
at Donny’s Glidden Lodge. Social hour is at 5:30pm, order
from the menu. 

All nobles are welcome to join us. Hope to see you at our
next meeting.

Fraternally,  
Gary Fehl, President



Keep In touch With Beja Events 
and much more with Beja weekly emails

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LISt
www.bejashriners.com
Click on the link on the home page

Dear Members and Friends,

Hope this Bugler finds you all well and safe. Two of our
dear friends have passed away, Jan Bilty and Leann
Weist.

All meetings are CANCELLED until further notice due to
current events.  Please feel free to reach out to members
to check on them.

Some greeting cards have been donated for sale. The
proceeds will be donated to the wheelchair fund. The
cards are handmade and will be selling for $1 each.  

At this time donations of small toys and games, as well as
toys for teens are needed at the Twin Cities Clinic.

Did you know when you give money for a memorial or
honorarium to the Auxiliary, the money is used
directly for the wheelchair fund, it is not part of
hospitals budget. Patients outgrow their wheelchairs
before insurance will provide a new or revised chair
so it is great that the Auxiliary can provide upgrades
and repairs as needed.

Sincerely,  Ann Mumm, Secretary
Ann Mumm, Secretary, 920-788-5604
Judith Pauli, Chairman, 920-434-5999

Greetings Nobles and Ladies!

It gives me great pleasure to
serve as Beja’s 2021 High Priest
and Prophet, the year of fun and
fellowship - Having FUN in 2021.

On Sunday, June 13th the Beja
Shriners will present the Beja
Shrine 1st Annual Cornhole
Tournament and Carnival for all
Beja members, family and

friends starting at 2:00pm on the Beja grounds.

Get a partner and enter the Cornhole competition for $25.00
per team. The winning team takes all $$$.

Join us as Beja will have numerous free games to play for
adults and kids to win tickets for an assortment of prizes.

Brats and burgers will be served! 
Cash bar!

Fun for all Ages!
Starts at 2pm – 4pm

Please phone Ann at Beja if you are attending this event
with how many adults and how many children. This will
help us with purchasing of food and supplies. 

Thank you, Illustrious Sir Ben and Lady Steph and the rest
of Beja for all that they do.

Let’s go Beja, Let’s go!!!
Proud to be a Shriner!

Fraternally yours, 
Tom Pflugardt, High Priest & Prophet 2021

High Priest &
Prophet

GREEN BAY SHRINE CLUB
JIM HERMAN – PRESIdENt

Green Bay Shrine Club has resumed meetings. Hope to
see you there. The Green Bay Shrine Club meets every
Friday at the Stadium View Bar and Grill, 1963 Holmgren
Way in Green Bay. Social time begins at 11:30am. 

Fraternally, 
Greg Habeck P.P., Sec.
greglhabeck@gmail.com  or  920-371-9050



William Dishmaker
Kewaunee, WI  4-06-2021

Thomas Rosenow
Tucson, AZ 4/16/2021

6/1, Kaiver, JR, Leon
6/2, Bagley, Keith
6/3, Kittel, Robert
6/3, Olson, John
6/5, Vander Leest, Marcus
6/7, Belanger, Mike
6/7, Zochert, Paul
6/8, Scheinert, Peter
6/10, Frohne, Perry
6/11, Lyford, John
6/12, Francis, William
6/12, Peppler, Rueben
6/14, Reece, Eugene Jr
6/14, Sauer, Gerald
6/16, Tincher, George
6/16, Van Beaver, Roger
6/17, Behm, Richard
6/17, Klampert, Kieth
6/18, Arnholt III, Gerald
6/19, Hetcher, Jack

6/20, Badgley, Donald
6/21, Allord, Jack
6/22, Van Laarhoven, Paul
6/23, Dyer, James
6/23, Nygaard, Brandon
6/23, Shulstad, John
6/24, Brosig, Nicholas
6/24, Moen, Michael
6/25, Siewert, Dennis
6/27, Gooding, Guy
6/27, Meng, John
6/27, Reichow, Emil
6/27, Jensen, Zach
6/28, Gans II, Donald
6/28, Rudolph, Ben
6/28, Herrild, Kim
6/29, Cornelissen, Gary
6/29, Eilers, Jeff
6/29, Safford, Robert
6/30, Hoppe, Eugene

June Birthdays!!

Well fellow Nobles it is June.
Half of the year is almost over
and progress has been made
with the treatment of Covid-19.
If you haven't been vaccinated
yet, please get it done.  I know
there are views out there that
they shouldn't get it done, but
there have been a lot of
positives too.  I realize its by
your own choice, but its for your

safety and the safety of others.

I'll get off my soapbox and get onto other things.  Our
Cinco De Mayo meeting was well attended.  I don't know
the exact number of people but I know this meeting was
attended by the most people this year and that is
encouraging.  Our Illustrious Potentate Ben Rodgers has
seen fit to put a bounty on my knees, because he has
failed to beat my partner John Clark and me in Cornhole
play.  Well Illustrious sir, bring it on.  I'll play from a
wheelchair if I need to.  There is no stopping the Johns.

The annual pie auction is upcoming for the June meeting
and I'm looking forward to having the biggest crowd of
Nobles and their ladies there to bid on the delicious bakery
goods.  I've been known to bid on a pie or two and have
no problem bidding on my favorite pie, IF it is there.  I don't
think I need to tell you which pie it is, but you will definitely
know when I start with a high bid.

Our HP&P has a couple of fun things going on and I hope
that everyone will attend.  The first is the 1st the Cornhole
Tournament along with the 1st annual Beja Carnival. Bring
your family, bring friends, June 13th at Beja 2pm start.
There will be games to play for prizes and there will be
food prepared by our own Vets & Pats.  There will also be
a cash bar.  So bring your A game if you want to try and
beat the A Team of Johns, knees or no knees.  The 2nd
fun tournament that our HP&P has lined up is a Pickle Ball
tournament at Fort Howard Park in Ashwaubenon.  The
date has yet to be determined, but when it is, please come
and support the players.

Fraternally yours,
John Van Lanen, Assistant Rabban
920-264-5864 or john.vanlanen@gmail.com

Beja Assistant Rabban

June Menu
Grilling Burgers and Brats

Cost $10.00 per person
RSVP by May 28th

Call Ann at Beja (920) 498-1985

Stay Informed about all events at Beja Shrine and much more

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST
www.bejashriners.com



RelyCo, Inc.RelyCo, Inc.
C o n t r a c t o r s

PACKERLAND CLAN 181
SUMMER REUNION 

SATURDAY, June 19th 2:00PM - ???

The Hillbillies are coming... the Hillbillies are coming...not
the Beverly Hillbillies, but the BEJA Hillbillies. 

Packerland Clan #181 will be holding our SUMMER
REUNION which will include the annual meeting, election
and installation of officers and new members. If you are
interested in joining this fantastic group of cuzzin’s, having
fun and helping children please plan on attending. The
festivities will begin at 2:00pm at Gene and Dawn Reece’s
home at N4706 Kettner Rd. Shiocton. We will begin with
some fellowship and some “shine”, corn hole toss
competition, then conduct our initiation of new members,
installation of officers and then have a wonderful Hillbilly
dinner consisting of Barbeque chicken, pulled pork, navy
beans cooked over an open fire, corn on the cob...of
course, and as a true cuzzin’s party everyone is asked to
bring their favorite salad or dessert dish to pass. If you are
traveling from afar, and need a place to stay, please give
Gene a call.

Cost of the meal is $15 per person. For those planning on
joining the clan, membership cost is $20 individual or $25
per couple. Yes ladies, you are an integral part of our
group and will be initiated as an important cuzzin.
Membership cost includes your lifetime membership fee,
hillbilly hat and corn cob pipe. Dress for the day is of
course bib overalls or your most comfortable jeans. 

Please RSVP to Gene at greecejr@aol.com or 920-585-
0994 by June14th.

Beja

CLAN 181 Greetings Nobles and Ladies - Having more fun in 2021!

As of this writing, the majority of the ASC members
would like to wait another 30 days before meeting at
Mark’s Eastside. Stay tuned for communication coming
your way!

Otherwise the Appleton Shrine Club meets every 2nd & 4th
Friday of the month at Mark’s Eastside starting at 11:30am
(order off the menu).

Ladies are invited either Friday but generally attend on the
4th Friday. All Shrine Nobles and guests are invited to
attend.

Stay safe and soon we will be back to our fun and fellowship!

Fraternally yours,  
Tom Pflugardt, President
tpflugardt@hotmail.com or 920-636-6707
Greg Scanlon, Vice President
Dennis Korth, Treasurer 

CONSIdER AdVERtISING!
Shriners! If you own a business your company
should consider advertising in the Beja Bugler.
It reaches all Beja Nobles in the state and we
offer very attractive rates. If your interested,

contact Ann in the Beja office, (920) 498-1985, 
or  email bejashrine@new.rr.com.

OCONTO
SHRINE CLUB

Oconto County Shrine is back in business. Our meetings
are being held second Thursday of the month meeting in
may was held at Wauters Front in Suamico. 

June meeting place TBD. But wait we are having a brat fry
at Festival Foods in Howard on Lineville Road on June
26th. What fun! Hey don’t forget the Pie Auction in June at
Beja. 

Fraternally Yours, Ralph Papesh, President
Vernon Vander Leest, Secy/Treas.
Marcus Vander Leest, Vice President



Volunteer Opportunities at the SHC Open

Join us as a volunteer at the 2021 Shriners Hospitals for
Children Open and become part of the Las Vegas
tradition. This is your chance to volunteer at a PGA TOUR
event, alongside your fellow Nobles, ladies, friends and
families and have an experience you’ll never forget. 
Volunteer packages include:
• Volunteer uniform (for a nominal fee)
• Meal/beverage during your shift
• Volunteer appreciation party
• Volunteer tournament badge
• A week-long tournament access badge
• Commemorative pin
• Volunteer after-party

(Approximate package value, excess of $350, including
uniform)
Visit shrinershospitalsopen.com/volunteer/ to find out
more.

Yours in the faith,  Gary Fehl

Beja Connections

What Success Means to Us
Success means a wide range of things for our patients:
from gaining independence in day-to-day living to
participating in sports and art. Shriners Hospitals for
Children is dedicated to helping our patients achieve their
goals and reach their highest potential.

For Mika, success means getting a new purple foot, taking
her “second first steps” and being able to dance, play and
hop.

For Jack, success is driving a power wheelchair on his
own and learning to communicate using an eye-gaze
device.

For Missy, success is making the junior varsity cheer team
and being able to perform the moves from her wheelchair.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW!

                    

        Returns 
 SATURDAY
SEPTEMBER 18, 2021

  We need your support
       to be successful!

FASHIONXVIXVI
BEJA FASHION SHOW 

Hope to see you there!

CONSIdER AdVERtISING!
Shriners! If you own a business your company
should consider advertising in the Beja Bugler.
It reaches all Beja Nobles in the state and we
offer very attractive rates. If your interested,

contact Ann in the Beja office, (920) 498-1985, 
or  email bejashrine@new.rr.com.



AJEB tEMPLE NO. 156
dAUGHtERS OF tHE NILE

Fran Bagley, Queen
franbagley@yahoo.com 920-495-9074

Ruthann Chrstensen, PQ
Princess Recorder  715-787-3762

Sharon Livermore, PQ
Princess Banker  920-468-097

At our regular Stated Session, April 21st, we discussed
our budget, finished installing our remaining elected and
appointed officers, and performed a Non-Denominational 
Memorial Service for the four members who passed away
in 2020 and/or 2021(Carla Badgley, Pat Barlament, Janet
Bilty and Beverly Hrubesky).  

In June we will be dark but we will not be attending the
Supreme Session in Calgary Alberta Canada because the
border is closed due to the pandemic and the event has
been cancelled.   Since we will not have a session in June,
our next session will be July 21st. We will have lunch at
11:00 a.m. at 1951 West before our session at 1:00 p.m.

Hope you all have marked SEPTEMBER 18TH on your
calendar to attend the Fashion Show.  Sponsors, Raffle
and Silent Auction donations are all very much
appreciated.  

Be expecting our calls for models and servers!  Please
keep in mind we will need a couple Nobles to help us to
set up on Friday, September 17th, before the Fashion
Show and we will need you men to be our servers as well.
You always make it so much fun!!  Thank you.

With Nile Love Anything Is Possible,
Fran Bagley

Beja Shrine addition update.
The firewall has been completed!

Hope for Mateo
Thursday, May 28, 2020

Toddler from Dominican Republic receives 
care for rare hand condition

The team of physicians at Shriners Hospitals for Children
— St. Louis sees a variety of upper extremity differences.
One of the rarest is a condition called “mirror hands,”
which can present itself in a variety of ways but usually
children are born with extra fingers and an extra ulna
bone. This condition is so rare that there are only a few
cases known worldwide. Two-year-old Mateo was born
with mirror hands and had a duplication of the pinky side
of his hand and forearm. His thumb side of his hand did not
develop properly and he had seven fingers with no thumb.

Mateo’s parents live in the Dominican Republic. They
searched the internet for a doctor who could help their
child. They found renowned upper extremity surgeon
Charles Goldfarb, M.D., who has treated several other
children with this same condition. With the help of the
World Pediatric Project, an organization that helps
international patients travel to the United States for
treatment, Mateo and his parents came to St. Louis for
evaluation and surgery.

Mateo’s first surgery helped restore his elbow motion, as
he does not have a normal elbow joint. Once he recovered
from this surgery, he underwent surgery once again to
remove his extra digits, create a thumb and bring his wrist
into a straighter position. Having these surgeries “...will
help him function better as he moves forward,” said Dr.
Goldfarb. The ultimate goal was to create the most
functional and normal appearing hand and arm possible.

Today, Mateo is fully recovered from his surgeries and is
just like every other high-energy 2-year-old! He will have
yearly check-up appointments with Dr. Goldfarb and his
team each year, but is not expected to have any more
major surgeries.



Nobles, we are nearly halfway through the year and
have only achieved 10% of our goal to create
eighteen new Nobles. To make matters worse, the
Black Camel continues to visit Beja. Since the last
Bugler Beja has lost three more Nobles bringing the
total to nine. Keep the families of William Dishmaker,
Thomas Rosenow, and PP Charles Awen in your
thoughts and prayers. Our membership now stands
at a minus seven for the year.

Membership does not fall on the shoulders of the few
who have stepped up to be on the “membership
committee”. Membership is a full-time job for the
entire Nobility. Have you proposed your ‘Just One’?

You can refer a Master Mason for membership by
visiting WebFez.shrinenet.org/referral. You make the
referral and your membership team will take it from
there. 

You can have your proposed member visit
beashrinernow.com where they can fill out an e-
petition that will be directed to the recorder.

Direct any questions you may have on membership
to Recorder Gene Reece or Membership Chairs Gary
Fehl and Stuart Manny.

Candidates do not have to wait until the ceremonial
to be made a Shriner. Beja can create a new Noble
at any meeting. Do not delay, reach out to those
possible new members today. 

The Fall Ceremonial is October 9th. All candidates
will be the Potentate’s guest at the Potentate’s Ball
that evening. Our goal for creations is eighteen. We
can achieve that if everyone pitches in!

Submitted by, Your Membership Team

Beja Membership Scoreboard 
  

Beginning Membership - Jan 1, 2021 354*
  
Creations (Goal: 18-??) 
Affiliations 
Restorations (Goal:07) 
Total Gains 0
  
Demits 
Suspensions (Goal: 0) 
Expired (Black Camel) 
Expulsions 
Resigned 
Total Losses 0
  
Gain/Loss 0
  
Current Membership 354
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I hope everyone is enjoying some of the warmer weather
and the changes that it brings along. Hopefully we are
finally starting to go back to normal. I look forward to that
possibly letting us all enjoy summer. 

Green Bay Chapter Order DeMolay has several events
coming up. June will hopefully allow them to go to
Oatmeal Lake for one of their weekends. They also have
some other fun activities planned for the Chapter. They
will also continue to meet normally over the summer.
There may be a few changes, please feel free to reach
out and contact them if you would like to attend a
meeting. 

Bethel 32 Job’s Daughters will also have a few changes
and new activities coming up. They are looking forward
to Grand Sessions that is fast approaching where there
will be new adult leadership changes. They will also
continue to meet over the summer. 

As always thank you again for all that you do by helping
in supporting the youth. 

Fraternally,
Charles Clarage

THE YOUTH CORNER The Youth 
ADVENTURES
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Royal St. Patrick’s Golf  Links
201 Royal Saint Pat’s Drive, Wrightstown, WI

9 AM – Registration “4 Man Scramble”
10:00 AM – Shot Gun Start

All Golfers Welcome – Collared Shirts Required
$100 per person includes 18 Holes with cart,

Photo, 2 drink tickets, Lunch provided 
& Little Italy Pasta Bar Buffet for Dinner.

$25 per person dinner only – 4:00 PM

Royal St. Patrick’s Golf  Links
201 Royal Saint Pat’s Drive, Wrightstown, WI

9 AM – Registration “4 Man Scramble”
10:00 AM – Shot Gun Start

All Golfers Welcome – Collared Shirts Required
$100 per person includes 18 Holes with cart,

Photo, 2 drink tickets, Lunch provided 
& Little Italy Pasta Bar Buffet for Dinner.

$25 per person dinner only – 4:00 PM

All Proceeds Bene�t Shriners Hospital for Children!All Proceeds Bene�t Shriners Hospital for Children!

Join us on July 20, 2021

Beja Shriners
Golf Outing

19th Annual

In Memory of
Dr. John Ottum

Name:

Address:

City:  State: Zip:

Golf Package:   No. of Persons               X  $100 = $

• Reservations recommended in advance
• Make Checks Payable to: Beja Shrine

• Mail To: Beja Shriners
                 1950 Bond Street
                 Green Bay, WI 54303

Names of golfers:

Registration (space limited) Hosted by Beja Shriners Green Bay

Email:



PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS FORM TO RESERVE YOUR SPONSORSHIP

Platinum Sponsorship: $3,000
     (4 person team included)

Gold Sponsorship: $2,000
Silver Sponsorship: $1,500
Dinner Sponsor: Green Bay Packers
Lunch Sponsor: Broadridge Corp.
Beverage Sponsor:  $250
Business Sponsor:  $200
Hole Sponsor: $70

RO
YA

L S
T.  PATRICK’S

Sponsor Name:
Contact Name:
Daytime Phone:
Web Address:
E-Mail:

Royal St. Patrick’s Golf Links
201 Royal Saint Pat’s Drive

Wrightstown, WI
www.royalstpatricks.com

Join us
July 20, 2021

Registration and Payment due by July 5, 2021

Please make checks Payable to Beja Shrine (memo Golf Outing)
1950 Bond St, Green Bay, Wisconsin--54303

For questions please contact:
Beja Shrine Center: 920-498-1985

Don Borowitcz (Chairman) at 920-360-4770

All Net Proceeds Benefit the Shriners Hospitals for Children
Shriners Hospitals for Children is an Internal Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3)

corportation whose taxpayer identification number is 36-21936608

Beja Shriners
Golf Outing

19th Annual

In Memory of
Dr. John Ottum Become a

Sponsor



June 2021
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1
5:00pm Trustee’s
6:30pm Divan

Meeting

2
Beja 

Meeting 5:00pm
Parrot-head
Pie Auction

3 4
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

5

6 7

Peninsula Shrine
Club Meeting

5:30pm

8 9 10
Oconto Shrine
Club Meeting

11
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
No Appleton Meeting

11:30pm

12

13 14 15 16 17

North Woods Shrine
Club Meeting

18

11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting

19

20 21 22 23 24 25
11:30am Green Bay
Shrine Club Meeting
No Appleton Meeting

11:30pm

26 

27 28
Vet’s & Patriots
Meeting  6:00pm

29 30

Beja Shrine UPCOMING EVENT CALENDAR

Flag Day

some regular scheduled meetings have been canceled due to Covid-19

Father’s 
Day

Cornhole
& Carnival

At Beja

Packerland
Clan 181
Summer
Reunion



800.848.5306 | 262.965.2111 | www.threepillars.org

Whether you join our community-based Wellness Connection, 
become a part of our team, or experience our full continuum

 of care, we welcome you.

Independent Living | Catered Assisted Living | Memory Care Skilled 
Nursing | Short-Term Rehabilitation | Wellness Connection

Lifestyle.     Value.     Trust.

MOVING? SEND US YOUR CHANGE OF ADDRESS
WITH THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL TO

Recorder
Beja Shrine temple aaonms
1950 Bond Street
Green Bay, WI 54303

UPCOMING 2021 ACTIVITIES
For More Details: www.bejashriners.com

June 2021
Jun 2nd - Beja Open Meeting - Parrot Head/Pie Auction
Jun 6th - Shriners Chicago Hospital Day - CANCELED
June 19th - Hillbillies Reunion
June 20th - Chilton Parade
June 27th - Reedsville Parade

July 2021
July 3rd - Manawa Parade
July 4-8th - 147th Imperial Session - Houston, TX
July 20th - John Ottum Memorial Golf Outing
July 24th - Winneconne Parade

August 2021
August - Packer Shrine Game and tailgating
August 12-14th - Summer MSA
August 29th - Beja Shrine Car Show

September 2021
Sept 10th - Shriners Children's Twin Cities Gala
Sept 11th - Shriners Children's Twin Cities Open House

REMINDER
The Deadline for the

BEJA BUGLER Articles
for the July Issue is 
June 10th, 2021

NON-PROFIt
U.S. POStAGE

PAId
PERMIt NO. 639
GREEN BAY, WI


